

Telephone (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE SELECTBOARD

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectboard@brooklinenh.us

http://www.brooklinenh.us

Non-Public Minutes-5 Selectboard Monday, May 2, 2022

Selectboard members present: Eddie Arnold, Brendan Denehy, Dana Ketchen, Steve Russo, and Ed Perry along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Library Shelving

Tad said we received a one-page timeline from the Library Trustees relative to the shelving project. Eddie said he appreciated the timeline and that the Library Trustees are working to make sure this does not happen again. He said he can move forward at this point and asked for a sense of the Board. Steve and Brendan agreed. Ed said the information provided is not complete, but he is not sure what more action we can take. Dana said she is not sure what she wants to do if anything. Brendan moved, seconded by Eddie, to table the discussion; Voted Yes 4-1, Dana voted no.

Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant.

Eddie Arnold

Dana Ketchen

Brendan Denehy

Steve Russo

Ed Perry